
	
  

This Month:  

 

Mrs. Ahern and Ms. Jessi  
January’s Newsletter 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 
 

Wow time sure does fly when you’re having fun!  We hope that 
you all had a safe and happy holiday season.  This year will be 
just as fun as the last.  We have a lot of exciting lessons and 
activities planned.  Please keep an eye open for upcoming events 
that will be posted on our window.  

This month we will be learning about winter, winter animals, 
Martin Luther King Jr. and fairytale and nursery rhymes. 

 
 
 

 
Happy New Year’s, 
Mrs. Ahern and Miss. Jessi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Jan. 6th- VPK is back 
Jan.19th - OLC CLOSED (MLK day) 

Birthdays 

Helpful Tips: 
We are working on rhyming words, and word families (at, et, it) as well 
as parts of a book. We will also be working on classifying and sorting.  

Our le t ters th is  month are :  
Z, J, E  

The Sweet News 
	
  

• Taylor 5th  
• Andrei 9th 
• Kamron 27th  

 
All birthday treats MUST be store bought. 

Dates to Remember: 

 

 

Just a reminder: 
• Please remember when coming to school that 

your child’s jacket is labels. 
• No Jewelry at school please.  It’s all very 

beautiful, but also very sad when it gets lost or 
broken. 

• PLEASE CHANGE OUT YOUR 
CHILD’S EXTRA CLOTHES! They 
have grown, and the weather is changing. 

Mrs. Ahern and Ms. Jessi 
 
Oakhurst Learning Center 
13233 102nd Ave 
727-596-3411 
www.oakhurstlearningcenter.com  

 



	
  

	
  

 

Insert your text here... 

2. Vocabulary 
3. Vocabulary 
4. Vocabulary 
5. Vocabulary 
6. Vocabulary 

 

	
   Anything!  

E
m
a
il 

This Week ’s Spel l ing Words  

Sweet Kids can do Here’s what we’ve been doing… 

Insert  your text  here . . .  

Insert your text here. . .  

This Week ’s Vocabulary Words  

1. Spelling word 
2. Spelling word 
3. Spelling word 
4. Spelling word 
5. Spelling word 
6. Spelling word 
7. Spelling word 
8. Spelling word 
1. Spelling word 
10.Spelling word 
 

 

 


